
ACCESS	SERVICES

New	JULAC	Library	Card

A	 new	 plastic	 JULAC	 Library	 Card	 with	 a	 common	 barcode	 accepted	 by	 all	 UGC­funded	 libraries	 has	 now	 been	introduced.	 Eligible	 users	 (including	 academic,	 administrative	 and	 research	 staff,	 postgraduate	 students	 and	 UGC­funded	undergraduate	students)	may	apply	in	person	at	the	Circulation	Counter	(P/F)	of	the	Library.
The	registration	process	for	using	other	UGC­funded	libraries	is	also	enhanced.	The	new	system	allows	JULAC	Library	cardholders	to	retrieve	and	transfer	their	personal	information	electronically	from	PolyU	Library	to	host	library	during	their	on­site	registration.	
All	existing	paper	JULAC	Library	Cards	will	expire	by	the	end	of	2014	and	affected	JULAC	cardholders	will	be	invited	byemail	for	the	card	replacement	soon.	Please	stay	tuned	with	the	Library	announcement.	
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